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Saunders, Richard L. - PDR

From: Cathy Jennings <cathyjennings3@comcast.net>

Sent: Thursday, November 25, 2021 9:38 AM

To: Saunders, Richard L. - PDR

Cc: Matt Jarreau

Subject: SUP 506 Cheatwood Ave.

CAUTION: This message is from an external sender - Do not open attachments or click links unless you recognize the sender's 

address and know the content is safe. 

 

   

Mr.  Saunders,  
   
As lifetime residents of the City of Richmond we are extremely impressed with the revitalization 
efforts taking place across our city. Residential single family and multi dwelling projects in every 
section of the city (Southside, East End, West End and Northside) are creating affordable housing 
and jobs that continue to drive our city forward.  
 
The project currently being considered at 506 Cheatwood Ave. in the Washington Park area of the 
Northside will continue these efforts. The concept and design of the proposed single family home will 
add to the neighborhood and inspire future revitalization projects in the area.  
 
As proud Richmond natives we appreciate the responsibility that has been entrusted to you and your 
team to evaluate these projects..  Please allow the applicants to move forward with the Cheatwood 
Ave project as planned.  
 
Thank you,  
 
Abe and Cathy Jennings   
 
 
 
 


